
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Guardrail Repair and Installation 

A contractor working for the City of Phenix City will begin guardrail repairs at the following locations:  

North Railroad Street between Summerville Road and 10th Avenue 

The intersection of 14th Avenue and Sandfort Road  

Brickyard Road between Dillingham Street and the Railroad tracks. 

Lane closures will begin Monday April 10, 2023 and are expected to last until Friday April 14, 2023. 

Traffic control measures will be in place routing traffic around the construction.  During this time, delays 

should be expected and travel times adjusted accordingly. Thank you for your cooperation. You may 

contact the Phenix City Engineering Department at 334-448-2760 with any questions.  

 


